
City of Kwinana 
Water supply improvements 

15 October 2020 
 Reference number: 102984782 
Plan: NI94-0-1 

Notice of Proposal to construct a 
new water main and surge vessel 
tank in Orelia 
 
To ensure we can continue to reliably supply 
water to the growing community, we are 
proposing to construct:  
• Approximately 500m of underground steel 

water main. 
• A new surge vessel tank within our 

reserve along Portchester Avenue.  
 
Construction will be carried out in stages by 
open trench excavation to reduce the impact on 
road users and residents. Impacted areas will 
be reinstated upon completion of the work.  
 
The location of the work is shown on the map 
provided.  
 
Subject to obtaining all necessary approvals, we 
anticipate this work to start in early-2021 and to 
take approximately three months to complete. 

Further information may be obtained by 
contacting the Project Manager, Angelmo Shanmuganathan, by email at  Angelmo.Shanmuganathan@watercorporation.com.au or phone (08) 9420 
2275 (during office hours). Any objections or comments on the proposed work can be made in writing to the Project Manager, Angelmo 
Shanmuganathan at PO Box 100, Leederville WA 6902 by 5:00pm on Monday 9 November 2020, fully stating your reasons for the objections. 
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